
 

 
 

 
TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, June 18, 2012 
Sunshine Factory Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 
 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  

Meeting was called to order by our President Pat Cain, K0PC at 6.35 PM 
 

 
ATTENDANCE:  
       30 were present – 1 visitors  Don Johnson, KØQMU from Eden Prairie, MN 
 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Donation to 7O6T has been made.  
Al Dewey reported on progress with funding for a tent at WRTC in 2014.  Members have 
personally committed $650 thus far.  See new business for future club actions.   
 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

7O6T qsl’s via LoTW have been reported.   
Mike, WØWG noted that Ken W.  W0KW has an Alpha 9500 available in trade for 
another amp + $$$.  
Field day activities were reported by several members 
Bill, WØOR has qsl cards available for his TG8 operation 
Matt, KØBBC made a motion for the club to take a vote on closing the funding gaps for a 
WRTC tent sponsor ship up to $350 – to be placed for a vote of the members via email.  
Look for this to come your way this summer.  Al, KØAD had sent out details regarding 
this in the past and can be contacted for more details.   
 
Ron, NØAT reported on upcoming DXpedition funding requests – Swains Island NH8S 
(September) and Somalia 6O3A (completed) is being considered, watch for an email to 
arrive this summer outlining funding approvals.   
 



 
HEALTH & WELFARE: 

Michael Schultz, KSØT of Duluth is reported to have developed lung cancer 
Tod Olson, KØTO has been to the Mayo spring  
Tom Lutz KØZR’s daughter in law has developed cancer  
 

 
TREASURERS REPORT: 

As of May 21, 2012 
 
Income:  YTD   $7191.90                    Expenses:    YTD   $2239.48 
 
Checking Account Balance: $4952.42 
 
COH:   $ 0           Cash from tonight’s raffle: $68        Net Balance:  $5020.42 
 

 
DOOR PRIZE WINNERS: 

 $20.00 ea:   Greg, KCØRET   
DX’ing on 160 meters – book by on4un went to Jim, KØJUH 
Front End Saver – went to Bert, WBØN  
 
Club: $68 

 
PROGRAM:  

Pat Cain shared a slide show he received at Dayton – DX Funding – “You want to go 
where?” 
 
FYI, the next Heard Island expedition will run somewhere between $500 and $700 
THOUSAND DOLLARS!   
 
They rely on clubs like ours.   
 

 
MEETING ADJOURNED: Meeting was adjourned at 7:30   p.m. 

 


